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October 8, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about political violence. A group planning to kidnap

Governor Whitmer was arrested today. The FBI has long warned of a

domestic terrorist threat. You insist instead on speaking of Muslims and

antifa. You speak of very fine people and call on violent extremists to

stand by. You call for violent responses to nonexistent election fraud and

rational public health restrictions. You encourage vigilante-ism by setting

an example with irregular troops in DC and Portland, calling for election

monitors and naming such politicians as Secretary Clinton, Mayor Schaaf

and Governor Whitmer as enemies.

Please assure me that you will condemn all white nationalists.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


